
Dear Parent,

Your child has worked hard in Read Naturally Live this year. Read Naturally Live is a  
motivating program that improves reading fluency, vocabulary, and comprehension using  
a research-proven strategy. Students work through the strategy with high-interest, nonfiction 
stories at an appropriate reading level—a level that’s challenging, but not frustrating.

If you have access to a computer* or iPad, your child will be able to continue working in this 
program over the summer—free of charge. Working in Read Naturally Live over the summer  
is a great way to ensure your child continues to make progress. Think of it as summer reading, 
with a little extra support. 

Your child will be mostly independent as s/he works in Read Naturally Live. However, certain 
steps of the program require your support. When you log into the program, you will see a 
page with useful information and How-To videos for administering these steps. There are also 
several training resources in the Knowledgebase section of the Read Naturally website (www.
readnaturally.com). You and I will need to be in contact periodically throughout the summer  
to ensure your child is working in the correct level and with the correct goal.

Please let me know if you are interested in having access to Read Naturally Live this summer.  
If so, I will provide login credentials (a username and password). 

I hope you decide to take advantage of this great resource. I look forward to working with you  
to accelerate your child’s reading achievement this summer.

Sincerely,

*�For Read Naturally Live to work properly, your computer must meet the minimum system 
requirements. The Check System Requirements button on the upper right of the Login page  
will tell you whether or not your computer meets these requirements.


